
Cascade Bridge Project - Burlington 

Proposed Recipient:  

City of Burlington 

400 Washington Street,  

Burlington, IA 52601 

Amount Requested: $8,000,000 

Explanation of Request: The funding would be used to replace the deteriorated Cascade Bridge 

with a modern, safe, and functional structure while preserving its historical essence. The project 

is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it not only preserves our town's historical legacy 

but also enhances infrastructure safety and accessibility. 

 


